



September 25, 2020

Calvert Masonry, Inc. Attn: Bruce Spengler bspengler@calvertmasonry.com

Dear Bruce.

Congratulations on being selected by members of the Metro Washington and Virginia Chapters of Associated Builders and Contractors as the **2020 Masonry Subcontractor of the Year!**

Your company will be honored at ABC's annual Excellence in Construction awards event on Thursday, October 29, 2020 at The Ritz Carlton, Tysons Corner. We hope you will consider attending along with your team to celebrate this exciting recognition as Subcontractor of the Year.

Please note that our commitment to safety for our members will limit the capacity we can allow at the awards event. Because of this, each company will be limited to 4 tickets. Please use the registration link provided for ticket purchase and event details, and to submit the names of your attendees. https://www.abcmetrowashington.org/Events/Event-
Calendar/Details/ProductID/2938/Start/740bd0007c3408d8/End/995908007c4d08d8

A list of sponsorship opportunities is attached if you would like to enhance your company's exposure and

Since we need to adhere to a limited capacity, we will also offer a free, live-stream of the event so that anyone who wants to participate will still be able to do so. We encourage watch parties to add to the excitement and celebration. Further information and link to the live-stream will be sent soon.

We ask that you refrain from announcing this award until it is officially presented on October 29th.

During the evening's program, your company will be recognized in a special audio-visual salute to all subcontractor winners. To be featured in the production, we request that you submit the following by October 15:

- A photo of one of our company's projects
- Company Logo

further support this important event.

Please send the requested information directly to Kim Collins at ABC of Metro Washington at (kcollins@abcmetrowashington.org).

Once again, congratulations for an outstanding year! Your company represents the best of construction in the greater Washington area. We look forward to seeing you and celebrating your company's accomplishment on October 29th.

Sincerely.

Maureen Nanna Operations Director ABC Virginia

Kewen Nana